
COMPETITION – Win tickets for
Afore the Bells : Hogmanay at
The Queen’s Hall

We have your Hogmanay entertainment sown up right here.

Win our competition  and you will be spending Hogmanay in the
warmth of The Queen’s Hall come 31st December to see the New
Year in with music, good food and dancing.

We have two tickets for the Hogmanay Ceilidh at The Queen’s
Hall  which  starts  at  9:00pm  on  31  December  (which  would
otherwise cost you £45 each or £5 for under 16s.)

The entertainment includes champagne, a dram on arrival, great
food and a proper Scottish Ceilidh! Avoid all the pushing and
shoving on Princes Street and bring 2017 in with a great party
at one of Edinburgh’s best loved party venues.

There will be a caller for the dancing so nobody need feel
left out. You will all be instructed in what to do.

At the stroke of midnight a piper will announce the New Year.

You have until 20 December 2016 at 12 noon to enter our
fabulous competition by answering this question:
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